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4th September 2023 

Dear Parents and Carers 

I hope everybody has had a lovely break and is looking forward to the new school year.  We 
particularly welcome all the new children and families in our reception class and wish them and all 
the school stakeholders a happy, safe and fun return to school.   
 
As always, lots of the latest news, events, dates and information can be found on our school 

website. We will continue to send monthly newsletters during the school year.   For today though 
I will just give a few headlines: 
 

• Swindon Borough Council will be sending a member of their Architecture and 

Construction Management team in the near future to do a site survey of all maintained 

schools in Swindon following the recent Reinforced Autoclaved Aerated Concrete 

(RAAC) concerns across the country. 
 

• TD days have been organised for this school year, however 2024/25 dates will not be 
finalised until the proposed Multi-Academy Trust process reaches a conclusion. 

 

• Mrs Dewey will be sending letters shortly regarding clubs which we will be starting on the 
week commencing September 18th.   Swindon Town will be starting today though. 

 

• From Monday 11th September Key Stage 2 children should enter the gates in the mornings 

unaccompanied by an adult unless they are with a younger sibling. With the class layout 

creating more traffic down the road side of the school, could I encourage Year 1 parents to 

enter and leave the school through the field side gates in the morning. 

 

• A reminder there is a Year 6 French Trip meeting this Thursday 7th September at 6.30pm 

in the school hall. 

 

• A Year 4 PGL meeting will be held on Monday 25th September at 6.30pm (a separate letter 

will be following). 

 

• If any contact details have changed over the holiday, please contact the office so we can 

update our records. 

 

 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

Andrew Drury 
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